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SUPREME COURT OF YUKON

NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION AND PUBLIC
COVID-19

March 18, 2022

The Yukon government ended the state of emergency on March 18, 2022, and the
COVID-19 pandemic mandatory restrictions are no longer in effect.

The Supreme Court of Yukon continues to prioritize the safety and health of all
participants in the court system. The courts are in a unique position because people
who attend courts are often required or compelled to be present. The community served
by the courts includes many vulnerable people. To ensure the safety of all court
participants while COVID-19 is still circulating in our territory, there is an ongoing need
to keep restrictions and measures in place.

The restrictions and policies set out in the Supreme Court of Yukon COVID-19
notice dated February 28, 2022, will stay in place until further notice.

Additional notices will be sent out and posted on the court website.

The Law Courts, 2134 274 Avenue, 4 Floor, Judges’ Chambers
Whitehorse, Yukon, Canada, Y1A 5H6 » Phone: (867) 667-3524 Fax: (867) 667-3079



